
  

 
 

 

The Hammer and Nails Political Action Committee (PAC) is an 
important element of GFWBA’s advocacy program, and is the 
political voice for the greater Fort Worth seven county home 
building industry.  The purpose of the Hammer & Nails PAC is to 
contribute money to local and state candidates who understand 
and support the efforts of the building industry, and organize 
effective political action on behalf of our members and the home 
building industry. 

To learn more about the Hammer and Nails PAC, contact Kimberly 
Eaton-Pregler, Executive Vice President. 
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